
 

Centro Administrativo y Dirección Postal                                                      Domicilio Social- 
c/ Medes, 4-6 (local)                                                                                        Centro de Negocios Parque Grande 

Oficina nº 23         08023 Barcelona                                                                C. Manuel Lasala s/n, portal 42, planta 1 puerta A  
Tel. 93 456 5167     Fax. 93 213 4627                                                                 50006 ZARAGOZA    

                                                                           Email:     info@febd.es    Website:   www.febd.es 

                          
           

  

 
Barcelona, 19th July 2023 

 

 

To all the WDSF Member Federations, 

 

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

We cordially invite your   best Senior 3 Standard couples to the following competition: 

 

Title:  WDSF Open World Championship Senior 3 Standard 2023 

 

Date: 27th October 2023      

 

Place: Platja d’Aro (Girona) - SPAIN    Nearest International Airport:  Barcelona (BCN) or Girona (GRO)

  

Discipline: Standard Dances 

 

Organizer:  Federación Española de Baile Deportivo, FEBD - C. Medes, 4-6 - 08023 Barcelona  

Phone: ++ 34 93 456 51 67 WebSite:  www.febd.es   

Contact e-mail: info@platjadarodancesportfestival.com / Marius Stiube: ++ 34 667 83 13 23  

    

 

Conditions: According to WDSF rule B5 and Appendix 

 

• Travel expenses & hotel accommodation must be paid by the couples. 

 

All couples must be registered in the competition by their own WDSF Member Body. Please send your 

entries directly to andreu@febd.es ,  till October 16th. 

All entries must include the couple’s MIN numbers as well as an e-mail address to contact them. 

 

Further information about the event can be found at the following website:  

http://www.platjadarodancesportfestival.com  

 

Thank you for sharing this invitation with all your Senior 3 Standard Couples. We will be waiting for their 

entries in the next weeks. 

 

With best regards, 

 

 

 

 

Luis Vañó, President       

Spanish DanceSport Federation, FEBD  


